
                       
 

Portsmouth Health Visiting and School Nursing Service 

2nd Floor 

1 Guildhall Square 

      18th December 2024 Portsmouth 

PO1 2GJ 

       

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Tel:  0300 123 6629 

The School Nursing Service in Portsmouth wishes you a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

The School Nursing Service will be changing slightly in the new year and therefore service delivery may look slightly 

different.   

 

For your information clinics will no longer run in your school, however you can refer into the service at any time or contact 

our duty line any day on 0300123 6629/however, you can also contact our duty line any day on 0300 123 6629. 

 

We continue to support children who have a health issues such as poor sleep, healthy lifestyle and continence.  

 

 

We all look forward to working with you next year. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Emma Wilkinson 

Clinical Team Lead School Nursing. 

 

 


